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RENTON FISH AND GAME CLUB MINUTES FOR OCTOBER 3RD



 

Page 2 of 7 
 

Civilian Marksmanship Program (CMP), Bob Hull: 
 



 

Page 3 of 7 
 



 

Page 4 of 7 
 

 
Proposed Dates: 
Nov 30th, is after Thanksgiving 
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Computer at the Rifle Range: Wayne will be setting up the rifle range with point 
of sale software so that people can pay there and not have to stop at the shotgun 
range. 

 
New Business: 

 
Hugh Bowie 




